
Dear Legislators, 

 

I have been living in NW Portland across from Forest Park and near Chapman school for 18 

years. The industrial odors and air quality is so bad some days it is suffocating. The fact that 

DEQ can't or won't act on this and that industrial leaders won't change their ways is 

unconscionable. Our children will pay dearly for this. Are we waiting for the rising cancer 

epidemiology or pulmonary disease rate of our children to emerge before we act? 

 

Jordan Laub, MD MPH 

NW Aspen Ave 

Portland, OR 97210 


